
 

  

UFG Insurance and Prins Insurance announce State LICA Insurance Program 2022 
dividend results 

UFG Insurance strives to uphold its policyholder promise to ensure businesses are financially prepared to 
overcome losses with its trustworthy insurance protection. The carrier is proud to have fulfilled this 
important promise for the members of the State LICA Insurance Program last year.  

LICA contractors who participate in the program have access to UFG’s trusted insurance products, gold-
standard service from the UFG claims team, dedicated risk control assistance and other perks like the 
opportunity to earn a safety group dividend* based on loss ratio.  

Last year, the group loss ratio for members of the State LICA Insurance Program (Arkansas, Iowa, Illinois, 
Indiana, Kentucky, Minnesota, Missouri, Nebraska, North Dakota, New Jersey, Ohio, Pennsylvania, 
South Dakota, Wisconsin) earned members a 1% safety dividend for 2022.  

“We congratulate the LICA contractors in our program on earning a safety dividend and for their 
demonstrated commitment to safety,” says UFG Insurance AVP and Branch Manager, Matt Schleier, who 
also serves as the State LICA Insurance Program advocate.   

UFG’s risk control services will continue to champion support for the businesses insured, helping them 
foster the safest settings possible with fewer and less severe losses, which will undoubtedly continue to 
improve results.   

The State LICA Insurance Program has been a trusted pillar for LICA members for more than 25 years. 
UFG is honored to serve as the recommended insurance company for the State LICA Insurance Program 
in partnership with Prins Insurance.  

If you’re interested in learning more about the State LICA Insurance Program or taking part in it, contact 
Prins at 800-831-8545.  

*The availability of dividends is declared from surplus funds and are not guaranteed. 
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About UFG's State LICA Insurance Program  
UFG currently offers insurance to chapter members in: Arkansas, Iowa, Illinois, Indiana, Kansas, 
Kentucky, Minnesota, Nebraska, Missouri, New Jersey, North Dakota, Ohio, Pennsylvania, South Dakota, 
Wisconsin. The State LICA Insurance Program is administered by Prins Insurance Inc. of Sanborn, Iowa. 

About Prins Insurance Inc. of Sanborn, Iowa 
Prins Insurance has partnered with LICA contractors for more than 25 years to provide an insurance 
product that gives the opportunity to work with your independent agent while taking advantage of a 
comprehensive insurance program that focuses on the unique needs of your industry. If you have 
questions about the State LICA Insurance Program, contact Prins at 800-831-8545. 
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